

- Be the Fight Foundation was able to raise \$29,000 through our Tee'd Off!! About Pediatric Cancer Golf Outing and generous donations
- As a new 501(c)3 foundation we are so proud to reach 22 families in our second year
- Our expenses included general business and event costs
- BFF is honored to organized and raise funds for the Tony Banda Memorial Scholarship. The recipient is gifted \$2,000 towards college.
- We are very excited to see what 2021 brings and get back to raising more funds to help so many more families!